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THE WHITE HOUSE CONFERENCE ON AGING 
 
The Executive Director of Valley Area Agency on Aging, Ms. Kathryn C. Boles, is pleased to announce that 
she has been invited to attend the White House Conference on Aging in Cleveland, Ohio on April 27, 2015. 
 
The White House Conference on Aging takes place every decade and addresses ideas for improvement in 
the lives of senior citizens.  Some of the topics of focus include retirement security, healthy aging, long-term 
services and supports, and elder justice.  These conferences shape the future for seniors across the entire 
country. 
 
This year’s White House Conference will be conducted through a series of regional forums, the closest one 
to Michigan being the Cleveland, Ohio conference.  Comments, suggestions, and stories can be shared on 
the official White House Conference on Aging’s website at www.whitehouseconferenceonaging.gov.  Live 
streaming of the forums will also be available on their website. 
 
Kathryn Boles, Executive Director of VAAA says, “I am honored to represent senior citizens at the White 
House Conference on Aging.  This conference helps to shape laws and services to come.  I strongly 
recommend following the conference on the official website and leaving feedback and suggestions.” 
 
If you or someone you know is interested in learning more about the White House Conference on Aging, 
please visit the official website at www.whitehouseconferenceonaging.gov. 
 
Valley Area Agency on Aging, created in 1974, is a private, non-profit organization committed to providing 
advocacy, services and programs which help older adults and individuals with disabilities remain living 
independently in their homes with dignity for as long as possible.  For additional information, please call 
Valley Area Agency on Aging at (810) 239-7671 or visit our website at www.valleyareaaging.org. 
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